Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Medicine has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed on behalf of Stephen F. Chambers, M.D., on October 30, 2009. The Petitioner is proposing to enter into an employment arrangement with one or more chiropractic physicians licensed in Florida to treat the Petitioner’s patients. The Petitioner seeks the Board’s opinion as to whether the proposed employment arrangements under the parameters set forth in the Petition would be a violation of Section 456.053, 456.054, 458.331(1)(i), (l) or (n), Florida Statutes. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting scheduled for December 5, 2009, in Orlando, Florida.

Copies of the petition may be obtained by writing: Larry G. McPherson, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3253.
